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Recommendation to Council:

The Net Zero 2030 report is considered by Members.

Reason for recommendation: To ensure Members consider the background work 
undertaken by the Leader of the Council to inform a debate on climate change as 
agreed at the Council meeting on 23 July.

Introduction and Background

1 At the meeting of Council on 23 July the Leader of the Council responded to 
a question in relation to climate change. In response to that question it was 
noted that there would be a debate on climate change at the next Council 
meeting.   

2 Attached as an Appendix is a summary of the background work undertaken 
by the Leader of the Council to inform that debate.

Key Implications

Financial 

Financial implications in relation to the background work undertaken have not been 
considered.

Legal Implications and Risk Assessment Statement. 

Legal and risk implications in relation to the background work undertaken have not 
been considered.

Equality Assessment  

The decisions recommended through this paper have a remote or low relevance to 
the substance of the Equality Act. There is no perceived impact on end users.



Conclusions

3 Members may wish to consider the recommendations proposed by The Leader 
to inform a debate on climate change as agreed at the Council meeting on 
23 July.

Appendices Appendix  – Net Zero Actions 

Background Papers None


